ak Park Elementary School District 97

260 W. Madison = Oak Park = lllinois = 60302 = ph: 708.524.3000 = fax: 708.524.3019 = www.0p97.0rg

TO: Members, Board of Education
Dr. Ushma Shah, Superintendent of Schools
FROM: Patrick King, Senior Director of Finance
RE: Hatch PTO Calming Kits Donation
DATE: April 11, 2023

The Hatch PTO would like to donate calming kits valued at $3,000.00 to help support
social and emotional learning. The donation was reviewed and is supported by
administration.

Administration will be seeking a motion that the Board of Education of Oak Park District
97 accept the donation above.



